
From: Addis, Jill <jill.addis@balfourbeatty.com>  
Sent: 19 March 2020 07:18 
To: Carlisle, Heather <Heather.Carlisle@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Middleton Avenue 193478 -planning application 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Heather 
 
My previous comments still stand. The footpath has been integrated into plans and is not 
obstructed.  The surfacing must be agreed by the PROW Team Leader before work commences. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jill 
 
From: Carlisle, Heather <Heather.Carlisle@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 March 2020 17:14 
To: Addis, Jill <jill.addis@balfourbeatty.com> 
Subject: Middleton Avenue 193478 -planning application 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Balfour Beatty. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good afternoon Jill 
 
Public footpath ZK23 
 
Can you advise if you intend to make any further comments on this planning application following the 
submission of revised drawings and further consultation? 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Heather 
 

Heather Carlisle 
Principal Planner  – Major Applications Team 
Development Management 

Personal Contact Details: 
Tel: 01432 260453 
Email: Heather.Carlisle@herefordshire.gov.uk 

  
  

  
General Planning Enquiries: 
planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Registration Enquiries: 
planningregistration@herefordshire.gov.uk 

 

Planning Services 
Herefordshire Council 
Council Offices 
Plough Lane 
Hereford 
HR4 0LE 
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